
 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: LD/CB/cc/Barr Beacon Football Tour 2020 update 

 

20th April 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Barr Beacon Football Tour   

25th - 28th May 2020 

 
You will been interested to know how the Coronavirus pandemic may impact upon your son’s football tour 

and we thank you for your patience during this difficult time. 

Rayburn Tours have agreed to postpone the trip and replicate the itinerary in its entirety in February half 

term 2021.  This means the new dates for the trip will be 15th -18th February 2021.   

There are two important changes that we need to make you aware of: 

• The accommodation booked for the previous trip is not available for these dates and so a different 

hotel has been  sought for the new trip. The new hotel is Hotel Paris Est Bobigny, 6Rue Rene 

Goscinny, 93000 Bobigny, France and is on a bed and breakfast basis. 

 

•  The other major change is that the price has increased form £444pp to £477pp.  This means that an 

additional £33.00 would need to be paid per pupil on the trip. 

 

If all parents are in agreement with these changes then we can go ahead with the trip.  We would be grateful 

if you email the school postbox at postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk and advise you are happy to pay the 

additional cost.  Please note your child’s name on this email. 

If any parents are unable to go ahead with these amended dates, it will clearly have an impact on the trip due 

to the change in numbers.  If you feel unable to go ahead with the changed dates please also contact us via 

the school postbox.  

We will keep you up to date with developments as we have a clearer picture. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Ms L Draycott 

Headteacher 
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